
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
Welcome back after, what we hope, has been a relax-
ing Easter holiday for you all! 
Year 5 jumped straight back into the action with a 
trip to Eden Camp on Tuesday. They had a        bril-
liant time and represented our school           fantasti-
cally. Take a look on Facebook at the    photographs 
from the day to see how much fun they had. Even 
the teachers commented on how much they had en-
joyed the trip and reminisced about when they visit-
ed Eden Camp in their own school days! 
Next week we have class photographs taking place 
on Wednesday (27th April), so make sure you turn up 
in your smartest uniform and bring those hairbrushes 
and combs! Our choir are   also looking forward to 
our Young Voices concert on Wednesday—it’s going 
to be a late night! Lastly this week, please remember 
that Year 6 SATs week is fast approaching (9th—12th 
May 2022). Please ensure that you children are in 
school everyday during this week.  

 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

Biscuit bear will be back on his travels next week!  

Whole school attendance is 92% this week. 

N— 89% Rec 1— 91%  Rec 2— 88%  1HN– 91% 1AD— 93% 2FA— 88% 2LB— 92% 3NB— 93% 

3JH— 96% 4HW—89%  4CH—99% 5LA— 95% 5NP— 93% 6NI— 92% 6GA—94%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Spring/Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

26th & 27th April 2022—Parents Consultations 

Wednesday 27th April 2022—Class Photographs 

Wednesday 27th April 2022—Young Voices Concert (10/10:30pm return) 

Monday 9th - Thursday 12th May 2022 —Key Stage 2 SATs week (Year 6) 

Wednesday 18th May 2022—Coffee Morning for Parents  

Friday 27th May 2022—School Closes for Spring Bank 

 Easter Raffle Winners 

There are still some prizes to be 

claimed for our Easter Raffle. The 

winning numbers are: 

Pink 334 

Blue 82 

Clubs for the Summer Term 

Summer Term clubs will begin in week 

3 of the Summer term. Keep an eye 

out for the list of exciting Summer 

Term clubs which will be heading to 

your e-mail inbox soon. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in LKS2 and UKS2  
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